
Straight Talk about the

COVID-19 Vaccine

This program is offered in collaboration with MCC's Office of Student Life and

Leadership Development, Cameron Community Ministries, and Common Ground Health.

Featuring: Dr. Linda Clark (Chief Medical

Officer, Common Ground Health) and 

Daisy Rivera Algarin (Director of Neighborhood

Service Centers for the City of Rochester)

Join on Zoom! https://monroecommunity.zoom.us/j/86130348341?

pwd=M0hKejJGZmhrNFBNdHZWRjQxWjNlQT09 

Join this exciting virtual meeting on Thursday, April 22 at 12:00pm

Dr. Linda Clark Daisy Rivera Algarin 

https://monroecommunity.zoom.us/j/86130348341?pwd=M0hKejJGZmhrNFBNdHZWRjQxWjNlQT09

